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Dear Parents/ Caregivers,

Congratulations, Kindergarten! We have all been at school for 100 days and now it is time to
celebratel!

When: Friday, 2™ August 2024

This year, we invite students to come dressed out of school uniform for the day. We have
had special '100 days of school' T-shirts printed for the students to receive and wear on the
day.

During the day we will participate in some fun activities with our buddies and have a high
tea for lunch.

We would like to invite all families to the assembly at 12:15, for our certificates and
presentation item.

We are very much looking forward to a fun day of celebrations.
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